
Overfields Primary School     

Summer  2020  Newsletter 5 

Dear Parents. Carers and families, 

This will be our last newsletter of this academic year, and what a strange year it has been for us 

all. This time last year we were looking forward to our Gold Pride Point awards and Year 6 leavers 

assembly, and we would have already enjoyed our Summer Celebration and family picnic.  Let’s 

hope next year these events, and many more  celebrations will be able to take place. At the      

moment we are just looking forward to having everyone return to school in September and to 

crack on with teaching our fantastic curriculum.   

School will return for pupils on Wednesday 2nd September and there will be slightly staggered 

starting times and a one-way system to alleviate pedestrian traffic on site. Detailed information 

abut all aspects of what school will be like in September will be sent out very soon. Hopefully 

you will have now received your child’s report and a transition pack from their next teacher. These 

can still be collected from the school office.  We are also emailing out a short survey. We would 

very much appreciate if parents can take the time to complete as it will help with 

our future planning and response should we go into a forced closure again.                                                   

 You will notice from the staffing sheet in the pack that there are some changes to  

Teaching  Assistant provision across school from September. We will sadly be     saying 

goodbye and good luck for the future to Mrs Byrom and Mrs Lumb.  Both have been a 

great support to our pupils over the years and will be greatly missed in school by both staff and the chil-

dren.  We also say farewell to our fantastic Year 6 pupils. Despite having an unusual end to their time at 

Overfields, having had no SATs or Leavers assembly, we are  extremely proud of them all and the efforts 

and commitment they have shown to their learning this year.  We wish them all lots of luck as they head 

off to secondary school and we promise, once we can, to have you all back for a celebration! 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Please look on the school  web-

site for an academic calendar for  

2020-21.  

Our PD days will be: 

01.09.2020 

02.11.2020 

12.02.2021 

19.07.2021 

20.07.2021 

 

All pupils will need to be in school uniform when we   

return to school. You can find our uniform policy by 

clicking here (or look on the school website)  

Lollipops at Berwick Hills is now our only provider for 

school logo clothing—book bags, cardigans and      

jumpers. They can also provide school logo PE kits.   

Link to their website     All major  supermarkets  sell the 

other uniform products you may be looking to buy.  

We ask that all children in Y1 to Y6 have an indoor and 

outdoor PE kit ready for September (outdoor PE kit 

=joggers and sweatshirt/hoody & trainers) as we will be 

doing lots of physical activity throughout the week.  

http://overfields.ironstoneacademy.org.uk/schooluniform/
https://lollipops-middlesbrough.co.uk/school-uniform/school-uniform-lists/overfields-primary-school/

